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TO: GOAHEAD MISSION INC
9 East Homestead Ave.
Palisades Park NJ 07650
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GOABHEAD MISSIOCH INC.

9 East Homestead Ave. Palisades Park, NJ 07650 in USA

< 201-852-3600/ 917-530-1991 / (e-mail) goaheadinc@gmail.com
HTTP://IWWW.GOAHEADWORLD.ORG
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GOABHEAD MISSIOH INC.

9 East Homestead Ave. Palisades Park, NJ 07650 in USA
< 201-852-3600/ 917-530-1991 / (e-mail) goaheadinc@gmail.com
HTTP://IWWW.GOAHEADWORLD.ORG

Dear supporters!

This is Rev. Phillip Sang Cho Rey of Go Ahead Mission

Go Ahead Mission, established by our Lord, would like to introduce some
of our activities plans for this year.

First (1), the Americas Leadership Conference: In the past, we invited
about 10 children from orphanages in Korea to New York and provided leadership
education through tourism education, field trip education, experiential education,
and seminar education centered around Ivy League universities. This year, the
23rd Americas Leadership Conference will be held by recommending children of
pastors from non-self-supporting churches who are having a very difficult time
in Korea. The basic budget is about 30,000 dollars. We are currently raising funds,
and once this amount is met, we will hold a drawing among the children of
pastors from non-self-supporting churches who applied.

(2) The current program is a movement to buy and send school backpacks
to students in Nepal. School backpack cost $10 each and are essential for
students attending school.

(3) And in Uganda, most children do not have money to wear shoes. For
them, we will give $10 per child a pair of shoes.

(4) This is a movement to help 200 orphans in 3 orphanages in El Salvador.
If you donate any amount, it will be used to help orphans in the area.

(5) We are helping families in need in Nepal and Uganda by purchasing a
pair of goats. A pair (male and female) costs $50.

All of these activities and supports can be viewed on the website www.goaheadworld.org
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4 - We ask for your interest and support.
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From: Rev. Phillip Sang Cho Rey of Goaheag %ssion Inc.



